Greetings from the Eco-Peace Leadership Center.

We are pleased to announce our 7th Eco-Peace Leadership Program, a year-long program to find solutions to pending environmental problems in local regions through hands-on activities and research done mostly online.

We are deeply committed to building our technology capacity and transferring information so that international cooperation in the field of the environment can improve. 
We support CSOs research institution across the Asia-Pacific region in their quests to find solutions to local environmental problems through our collaborative program with Yuhan-Kimberly, Ltd.
This year we will recruit 10 representatives from Asia-Pacific region for our 7th program. We will be support from October 2013 to September 2014. We are providing $2,000 (USD) to fellows who complete project.
We are willing to host Eco-peace Leadership Program Forum on October. We hope that you will attend the Forum and give us your invaluable support and encouragement.

The deadline for application submission is August 31, 2013. If you need any further information, please contact us.

Sincerely yours,
Eco-Peace Leadership Center
